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Yorkey joins KDOT as Office of Finance and Budget Chief 

Brendan Yorkey has joined the Kansas Department of Transportation as the Chief of the 
Office of Finance and Budget. He began his new position on June 14. 

Yorkey has a background in performance measures and debt service/bonding issues. In 
addition, he was a Budget Analyst in the state’s Division of the Budget for 15 years, and in 
prior years, served as the principal analyst who reviewed KDOT’s budget.  

“I have some familiarity with KDOT and a general knowledge of the agency’s budget,” he 
said. “I’m looking forward to learning the finer details and how the entire budget process 
works here.” 

He says the office has been a steady and reliable resource within the agency and wants to 
continue that effort by assisting KDOT divisions in making sure that preparing budgets is a 
smooth and efficient process.  

“I’m excited to have this opportunity and to help implement the IKE transportation plan,” 
Yorkey said. “I was knowledgeable of the effort, and here I get to be a true part of it.” 

Yorkey and his wife, Amanda, have two sons and reside in Topeka. 
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